NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING

BOARD OF TRUSTEES OF
JOINT SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 171
OROFINO, CLEARWATER, LEWIS AND NEZ PERCE COUNTIES, IDAHO

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN to the patrons of Jt. School District No. 171 that a special
meeting of the Board of Trustees of said district has been called to be held at 6:00 PM on
Tuesday, January 31, 2017, at Orofino Jr/Sr High School, at 300 Dunlap Road, Orofino, Idaho.
The purpose of this meeting to conduct interviews for the Superintendent position currently
open.

This meeting is open to the public.

This special meeting of the Board of Trustees is called pursuant to Title 33 and Chapter
23, Title 67 Idaho Code.

Dated this 24th day of January, 2017

Clerk |

Jt. School District No. 171
Clearwater, Lewis and Nez Perce Counties, Idaho



